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As	a	producer	of	rooftop	solar	energy,	I	am	bemused	by	the	fact	that	I	have	not	
seen	any	rationale	for	IPART's	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff	benchmark.		
	
In	the	12	months	from	Jan	16	to	Jan	17	my	electricity	usage	charge	(excl.	daily	
supply	charge	and	GST)	was	$934.44.	I	used	4637kWhs	in	that	period.	That	
equates	to	a	kWh	cost	to	me	of	20.15c/kWh.		
	
So,	when	I	sell	to	the	grid	I	receive	7c/kWh,	but	when	I	have	to	buy	it	back	off	the	
grid	I'm	charged	nearly	3	times	what	I	sold	it	to	the	power	companies	for!	
	
Where	is	the	justice	in	IPART's	current	benchmark	pricing?	
	
Rex	Graham		
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